
Friday 15th September 2023 

Autumn term issue 2

Newsletter
Letter from the Head 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers,  

 

 

 

Sorry for the very short message this week - Time has caught up with me.  

Another amazing week here at Lanner and the pupils books are already                
looking great.  

 

I'll be in touch soon regarding booking slots for our upcoming parent                     
consultation.  

 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  

 

 

 

       Kind regards 

 

       Kieran Walsh 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance Cup 

Group % Attend 

Year 1 97.7 

Year 2 99.3 

Year 3 97.8 

Year 4 99.2 

Year 5 92.0 

Year 6 99.0 

Totals 97.5 

Yr 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Dazzled 

 

Definition 1— 
to make almost blind with bright light 

Definition 2 — 
to amaze or impress 

 

As we stepped outside, the sunlight dazzled us.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Tilly, Zak, Florence 

Y2: Chester, Finley, Daisy 

Y3:  Austin, George, Freddie 

Y4:  Kezia, Finley, Riley  

 Y5: Carlos, Morgan, Mila 

Y6: Phoebe, Max, Noah  
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  

 Tuesday 26th September—School              

photographs 

 Friday 6th October—Inset day 

 w/c 9th October  - Parental consultations—

details tbc.  

 Monday 23rd—Friday 27th –half term 

  

2 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘Salut’ 

means                       

‘Hi’ 

 in French. 

This week’s discussion is: 

Can you have a conversation with an invisible 

friend?  

 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

Bubble wrap was invented by accident when two inventors were trying to create 3-D wallpaper. 

It was invented  in 1957 by engineers Alfred Fielding and Marc Chavannes in America. Alfred Fielding’s 

son, Howard,  was five at the time and became the first person ever to pop the bubbles in bubble wrap!  

 Neurodevelopmental Assessment Team (NDAT) Parent Information Session 

If you are considering or in the process of a Neurodevelopmental Referral (ADHD, ADD, Au-
tism etc). The NHS Neurodevelopmental Assessment Team will be running some information 
sessions in order to tell you more about: 

• The NDAT team – who are we? 

• The assessment process: 

• What happens in the initial appointment? 

• What information we need to gather for the assessment? 

• What other factors we might consider during the assessment process? 

• What help is available whilst you are waiting for the assessment to occur? 
We will also update you on any new developments 
They have planned an online video meeting to be held via Microsoft TEAMs on Thursday 05 
October 2023 at 10am. 

To book a place please telephone 01872 246945 or email cpntr.asdteam@nhs.net 

mailto:cpntr.asdteam@nhs.net

